Date:

Two Towns Area Forum

Tuesday, 22 February 2011

Venue: Blackrod Community Centre, Greenbarn Way, Blackrod, Bolton, BL6

5TA

Time:

6:30pm - Councillors, Council Officers and Partners Drop-in (an
opportunity for members of the public to speak privately with
officers from Bolton Council or its partners)

7:00pm — Forum meeting (see below for agenda)

AGENDA

N o o ke

Introductions and welcome

The future of neighbourhood policing (Chief Inspector Alan Wood)
The future of community health care services (Lesley Doherty, Chief
Executive, Royal Bolton Hospital NHS Foundation Trust)

Justice Seen, Justice Done

Minutes of previous meeting (enclosed) and feedback

Update on budgets devolved to the Area Forum

Questions and Answers session

Close meeting

For further information:

Do you have an email address? (please see reverse)

Your local Councillors and/or your Area Co-ordinator will be happy to assist
with any other questions or concerns you may have either about this meeting
or any other aspect affecting the Two Towns area. Your contacts are:

Councillors’ contact details:

Pat Barrow 01942 831461 patricia.barrow(@bolton.gov.uk
Ray Barrow 01942 831461 raymond.barrow(@bolton.gov.uk
Stephen Pickup 01204 337078 stephen.pickup@bolton.gov.uk
Kevin McKeon 01204 331098 kevin.mckeon@bolton.gov.uk
Barbara Ronson 01204 695742 barbara.ronson@bolton.gov.uk
Robert Ronson 01204 695742 robert.ronson@bolton.gov.uk

Area Co-ordinator:

Val Cloynes, Area Co-ordinator, Tel: 07780 957 080

Email:

val.cloynes@bolton.gov.uk
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We look forward to seeing you at the Two Towns Area Forum
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